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Comments: Please uphold the strongest and most thorough conservation of all of Prince William Sound and

continue to fully protect and conserve the Wilderness Study Area. I kayak and play in these areas and live and

recreate in Alaska and this region because of the wilderness qualities. Please conserve these and limit bear

baiting practices in PWS. When I go kayaking in May, I am often pulling up to kayak camp on a beach at the

same time that hunters are removing bear bait stations. There are limited areas to camp in the Sound and I feel

that it is unsafe and inappropriate to allow bear baiting on beaches that will later be camped on by kayakers. 


